


















 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you suspect fraud, waste, or abuse in a government agency 
or department?  Contact the Office of the Public Auditor: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All information will be held in strict confidence. 

 
¾ Call our HOTLINE at 47AUDIT (472-8348); 
 
¾ Visit our website at www.guamopa.org; 
 
¾ Call our office at 475-0390; 
 
¾ Fax our office at 472-7951; 
 
¾ Or visit us at the PNB Building, Suite 401  

In Hagåtña 


